Meandering Way Closure

DART is planning a full day closure for the Southern part of Meandering Way between Rocky Top
(near the Gazebo) to McCallum on September 18. Area residents will be unable to use
Meandering Way to reach McCallum. DART will be repaving the road with asphalt at the track
area. The closure will extend from 7AM till 9PM.



